Request for Roof Replacement Bid: Ellendale Public School is advertising for our flat roof
replacement bid for school’s multi-purpose room. A picture of the roof sections that needs to be

replaced is below.

If interested: submit sealed bid clearly marked “MPR Roof Bid” on the outside of the envelope.
The bid should include the amount, name, contact information, bid details, probable start and
completion date, and signature of the company submitting the bid.

Submit bid to: Lana Norton, Business Manager, Ellendale School District, PO Box 400, Ellendale,
ND by 3:00 PM, September 28, 2023. For questions, call the school at (701) 349-3232.

The school district reserves the right to reject any and all bids.
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